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Christmas Jumper Day Thursday 15th December 
To celebrate the end of a very long term and get us in the Christmas spirit, we are  
encouraging all the children to wear a Christmas jumper or ‘Christmassy outfit’. 
 
Children are being asked to donate 
£1 to help raise funds for Myton 
Hospice and The TeamLily           
Foundation.  
Children do not have to wear any 
part of their uniform, if they choose 
to donate. 

Christmas Performances 
Please remember: 
 All photographs taken are for your private use and must not go on any social 

network sites, such as Facebook.  
 Tickets are only for adults. All school children will see the performance in the 

school day. 
 Unfortunately as young children are likely to make noises and distract from the 

performances, they should not attend. Please make alternative childcare         
arrangements. 

 All parents must remain seated during the whole performance. 
 We expect all children to return for the evening performance. 
Many thanks in anticipation of your support. 
 
Due to fire regulations we are only allowed in most performances to allocate two 
tickets per family. If you would like any additional tickets, please ask the class teach-
er to see if there are any spare tickets available. 



 

Friday 9th December Nursery Nativity 9:45am and 2:15pm  

Monday 12th December Key Stage One Christmas performance 
6:00pm 

Tuesday 13th December Reception Christmas performance 9:45am 

Tuesday 13th December  Key Stage One Christmas performance  
2:00pm 

Wednesday 14th December Reception Christmas performance 2:00pm 

Thursday 15th December  Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 15th December  Christmas Dinner day 

Friday 16th December End of the Autumn Term 

Wednesday 4th January Beginning of the Spring Term 

Friday 27th January In-service training day. 

Dates for your Diary 

Christmas Lunch 
All children are invited to have a traditional Christmas dinner on Thursday 
15th December. The cost of the meal is £2.30 
 
For pupils in Reception and Key Stage One please submit the Parent 
Mail form that will be sent shortly. All meals are free, no money is re-
quired. However the form still needs to be submitted. 
For pupils in Key Stage Two please ensure that the form is submitted along with      
payment. If your child is in Key Stage Two and entitled to a free meal, please submit the 
form and tick the appropriate box. 
 
Last day to order will be Friday 9th December  

Unfortunately any late requests will have to be declined.  
No meals can be ordered on the day. 

Goodbye Mrs DeFreitas  
We are very sad to announce that Mrs DeFreitas will be leaving  
Wembrook at the end of the term. Kim has been a wonderful servant 
for Wembrook for over 8 years . She is moving north as her husband 
has a new job working for Manchester City Football Club. We wish 
her and her family all the very best on their new adventure. She will 
be sorely missed.  
 
Mrs DeFreitas’ place will be initially be covered by Miss Richards 
before Mrs Patel returns from maternity leave in late February. 


